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SISTERS AND BROTHERS IN THE PATH OF HURRICANE MILTON 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in the path of Hurricane Milton: 

 

On behalf of all of District 142 we hope you and your family will be safe and kept from harm as Milton makes its way towards 

Florida. The eye of the storm currently a category 4 and is forecasted to make landfall late Wednesday or early Thursday as stated by 

the National Hurricane Center. Please keep yourself and your family out of harm’s way and keep in touch with friends, colleagues, 

and your leadership as need be.  

 

IAM District 142 EAP reps are continuing to monitor reports and will be standing by, ready to assist.  

 

If you or a loved one are affected by Hurricane Milton and need assistance, please contact District 142 EAP Director Paul Shultz: 24-

Hour Confidential Voicemail: (704) 907- 3563, pm.shultz@att.net. Please note that during a power outage, a text or phone call may be 

faster and more reliable than an email.  

 

If you require any assistance with your job during this time, please contact your Shop Stewards and General Chairs. 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.     

President/Directing General Chair    

IAM District 142  
 

     

 

JMC/rr 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


